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Family Educational Rights and Privacy Act (FERPA) 
Directory Information 

"Directory Information" is information not generally considered harmful or an 
invasion of privacy if disclosed. Effective December 31, 2024, Abraham Baldwin 
Agricultural College (ABAC) considers the following information to be directory 
information: 

• Student name 
• Class (e.g., sophomore) 
• Enrollment status (e.g., full-time, part-time) 
• Major field of study 
• Hometown 
• Dates of attendance 
• Degrees, honors, and awards received 

 
Directory information cannot include social security numbers. 

Please visit USG’s 3.2 Student Privacy section 3.2.1 USG FERPA Notification and 
Directory Information Policy at 
https://www.usg.edu/academic_affairs_handbook/section3/C678 for additional 
information. 

Students who wish to prohibit the release of Directory Information can view 
information on the registrar's Notification of Rights under FERPA. Further 
information is available at the above URL in the USG’s policy. 

Additional Resources for Student Privacy at the U.S. Department of Education: 
https://studentprivacy.ed.gov 

 

https://www.usg.edu/academic_affairs_handbook/section3/C678
https://stallionsabac.sharepoint.com/sites/Resources/Shared%20Documents/Forms/Public%20View.aspx?id=%2Fsites%2FResources%2FShared%20Documents%2FNotification%20of%20Rights%20under%20FERPA%20%20%2Epdf&parent=%2Fsites%2FResources%2FShared%20Documents&p=true&originalPath=aHR0cHM6Ly9zdGFsbGlvbnNhYmFjLnNoYXJlcG9pbnQuY29tLzpiOi9zL1Jlc291cmNlcy9FVG12Ni1VR1pEWk9yRWdKeExQczZjSUJtVkxQdVFUdkxsaVRnZnJmcEtpaFp3P3J0aW1lPUZWUy1CdHFTMTBn
https://studentprivacy.ed.gov/

